848 William Pitt Union 3959 Fifth Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15260 412-648-7070 Fax: 412-648-2141

Tuesday, November 15th, 2016

Due to Thanksgiving Break, there will be no Public Meeting on November 22<sup>nd</sup>. Meetings will resume on November 29<sup>th</sup>. SGB hopes that everyone has a happy and healthy break!

Have you ever taken a Psychology class? Would you consider pursuing a minor if it existed? SGB is looking to hear from you! Take the Psychology Minor Survey <u>here</u>.

Applications are being accepted for SGB's First Year Council, which will be an ad-hoc committee and will serve to further the outreach of SGB, as well as work with our Board Members and Committees on various initiatives and projects. The First Year Council will be chaired by Chief of Staff Phil Anderson, and will consist of 10 members who are in their first year at Pitt. Applications, which are due Tuesday November 22<sup>nd</sup> at 5pm, can be found here.

Facilities, Technology, and Transportation Committee Chair Dhruv Kohli and the University Library System would like to inform all students that Hillman Library renovations have begun. For details, updates, and questions, visit <a href="https://library.pitt.edu/hillmanreinvention">library.pitt.edu/hillmanreinvention</a>.

The next Food Committee Meeting is this Friday, November 18<sup>th</sup>, 2016 at 2:00 PM in the William Pitt Union Kurtzman Room. All students in attendance will receive a free meal from Sodexo. This week's theme is Pan-Asian!

The Academic Affairs and Wellness Committees will be promoting productive and healthy studying during the two weeks leading up to Finals Week with interactive tabling, education, and giveaways in Towers Lobby and Hillman Library. Come say hi if you see us!

Panthers in Politics will take place on Wednesday, November 30<sup>th</sup> at 6:00 PM in the WPU Lower Lounge. We are excited to host a panel of guests to speak on their experiences in politics and government, and how you get involved in the field. Free food will also be provided.

###

For more information about the Psychology minor and survey, contact Chairman Ricky Hollenbach at <a href="right-ri